
Amarillo Campus Information Bulletin 
 

      

   

   

   

   

   

  

  

       

   

      

       

 

 

      

      

     

 
 

   

  

  

We would like to thank all of our parents who registered early, reserving 

a place for the 2021-2022 school year and ensuring that their child will be 

placed with their classmates for the upcoming school year. The 4% full pay-

ment discount lasts from February 1st until April 1st. For monthly pay-

ments, $100 off the June prepaid fees is available until April 1st. 

$300 Off Grade 1 Tuition: For all students entering grade 1, we are 

offering one time $300 discount on their tuition. This discount is only for 

students entering grade 1. This discount is available if they register before 

April 1st and with all methods of payment. 

If you have not already re-registered, please do so soon in order to avoid 

disappointment. If you have any questions about re-registration, please 

stop by the Office. 

Dates to Remember  
 

•February 12 

Valentine’s Day 
 

•February 15 

Family Day  – School

Closed 

 

 

 

-

• 

ta· 
 

Inside this issue: 

Valentine’s Day...……......... 2 

Family Day…....................... 2 

Readers’ Choice Awards… 2 

Income Tax Receipts…..... 3 

Winter Festival……………. 3 

 
 

 

 
 

                                                                                                

                                                                          

town_centre_preschool 
town_centre_elementary  Town Centre Private Schools Town Centre Private Schools @TCMPS 

town_centre_highschool     Town Centre Private School/High school    Town Centre High School @TCMPS 

Montessori Pre School, Private Eleme 

TOWN CENTRE 
PRIVATE SCHOOLS™ 

Montessori Pre-School • Elementary • High School 

t;_'I'/• ,:,~ 

!J, • }) 
,. •;,_~l:o~'f.,j.l 

International 
Baccalaureate®
World School 

February 2021 



         

 

 

      

       

 
 

      

       

   

  

      

  

  

   

  

      

  

 

       

 

 

 

omist&Sun. 

Page 2 Town Centre Private Schools ® 

Valentine’s Day 

This year as Valentine’s Day falls on a Sunday, the students will celebrate 

Valentine’s Day on Friday, February 12th. All students are encouraged to

wear red, pink or white clothing. 

Due to the current pandemic no food will be allowed to be brought into the 

school. Students will enjoy this day through various Valentine’s Day activities

within their cohorts. We will do our best to make sure that students could still 

celebrate Valentine’s Day but in a more limited fashion.

Family Day Holiday 

We would like to remind our families that all Campuses of Town 

Centre Private Schools will be closed for the provincial “Family Day"

holiday on Monday, February 15th. Classes will resume at their 

regular hours on Tuesday, February 16th. We hope you and your 

family have a safe and relaxing Family Day. 

Reminder  to  Vote  for  Readers’ Choice  

A friendly reminder for parents to vote for TCPS in the Markham Economist and Sun Readers’ 

Choice Awards  contest. TCPS has  been nominated in the following categories: 2020  Best  Private 

School, Best Daycare/Childcare,  Best Nursery School, Best Summer  Camps  and Best Business  that 

gives to  community. Voting  begins  on  Thursday, February  4th and  closes  on Sunday,  March  7th at  

11:59 p.m. Below is  a link  to  our school page on yorkregion.com which shows  the categories  we  

are nominated for and makes voting easier.  

https://www.yorkregion.com/readerschoice-markham/business/town-centre-private-schools  

https://www.yorkregion.com/readerschoice-markham/business/town-centre-private-schools
https://www.yorkregion.com/readerschoice-markham/business/town-centre-private-schools
https://yorkregion.com
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Income Tax Receipts for  2020  

At the end of  February  all parents  and  guardians  will automatically  re-

ceive a receipt for tuition fees paid for 2020.   

Given the current pandemic and not  knowing if  in class  sessions  will  

return back on February 10th, we will determine if the tax receipts  

will be mailed or   handed out in class.  
 

Parents  and guardians  do  not  have  to  request  the receipts.  Please 

note that receipts will not be available prior to the end of February.  

 

Winter  Festival  

Our  annual Winter  Festival  was  held from  January 27 to  28th for our Toddler, Pre-Casa and Casa  

students. Due to  the severe cold weather warnings issued, the winter  festival  was  held indoors. The 

students  had a wonderful time playing  games  with their  fellow students. They  enjoyed participating  in  

many fun-filled activities. It certainly was an entertaining and enjoyable day  for both students and staff!  

Festival




